DEAN & MARCHES

We held our pre Christmas get together at the Bespoke Brewery, in Mitcheldean in December. A good turn out of more than 40 people enjoyed food, drink and live music. The ladies had put on a very good spread of food. The evening was enjoyed by all.

January 21st will be our first meeting of the New Year. We will meet at the Yew Tree Inn, Peterstow at 7.30 pm for a general meeting. The Yew Tree In offers very good home made food. The pub is at HR9 6JZ or 162/600243. This is on the A49 Ross-on-Wye to Hereford road. Everyone is welcome, friends and family.

Stuart Harrold